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Item #080421- Evaluation of Rates for Reclaimed Water Referral to the RUC - Discussion of Proposed Changes to
GRU Reclaimed Water Policy (NB)

This item was referred to the RUC by the City Commission on September 18, 2008. This item has been discussed at
the May 13, 2009 and August 27, 2009 RUC meetings. GRU staff surveyed other reclaimed water rates and used
that information as a basis ratemaking. On July 13, 2011 the RUC agreed to recommend that this item be removed
from the referral list.

The Regional Utilities Committee (RUC) recommends that the City Commission remove this item from the referral
list.

Prepared by David Richardson, Assistant General Manger Water/Wastewater Systems
Submitted by Robert E. Hunzinger, General Manager
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